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SPECIAL EDITION 
Publication 880 - Online Registration Program Reconstructed/Flood Vehicle Processing Guide 

PennDOT has recently published PUB 880, Online Registration Program Reconstructed/Flood Vehicle Processing Guide.  
The publication is new training that can be accessed on PennDOT’s Driver and Vehicle Services website under the 
Forms/Publications at www.dmv.pa.gov or via the following link.  All agents in the Online Registration Program were 
required to have all employees read and understand this training by 8/31/2022, if the contracted agency performs or 
intends to perform online reconstructed work.  For an agent to continue to have access to complete this work, ALL 
employees with access must complete and acknowledge understanding of the training.  Agents that do not wish to 
complete reconstructed work do not have to complete the training.    

Today, 9/1/2022, PennDOT will request Integrators turn online access off for Reconstructed/Flood vehicle transactions for 
any agent in the Online Registration Program that did not submit the Training Acknowledgment form to PennDOT.   The 
changes will be effective 9/2/2022. 

This action does not affect Agent Services Agreement or other online transaction access through the Online Registration 
Program.   

If you intend to perform online reconstructed work, please have all employees read and understand PUB 880, Online 
Registration Program Reconstructed/Flood Vehicle Processing Guide.  After all employees at your agent services location 
have read and understand the material included in PUB 880, send the completed “Agent Training Acknowledgment Form” 
to ra-pdagenttraining@pa.gov. PennDOT will review the acknowledgement form and send approval to your Integrator for 
access. 

 

BULLETIN NO. 22-10 September 2022 

AGENTS ARE REQUIRED TO ENSURE ALL OF THEIR EMPLOYEES RECEIVE PENNDOT’S DRIVER 
AND VEHICLE SERVICES UPDATE BULLETINS 

http://www.dmv.pa.gov/
http://www.dmv.pa.gov/
https://www.dot.state.pa.us/public/DVSPubsForms/BMV/BMV%20Publications/PUB%20880.pdf
mailto:ra-pdagenttraining@pa.gov

